
Feedback Request for Corporate Tax 

Incentive Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve the 

Corporate Tax Incentive Program, we value your feedback and insights. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

1. Your overall satisfaction with the program. 

2. Suggestions for improvements. 

3. Any challenges you faced while participating. 

Your feedback is vital for us to enhance the effectiveness of the program and better serve 

businesses like yours. Please respond by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


